


The College of Education spearheaded Literacy Month on September 22, 2023. One of the highlights of

the event is the Literacy Talk. In talk 3, entitled Ocean Literacy and Education for community, the speaker

discusses the importance of conservation and sustainable utilization of the oceans, seas, lakes, rivers and

marine resources.


